Republic of the Philippines
Provincial Government of Davao del Norte

PROVINCIAL BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS

This Nofice of Cancellation is issued for the "Procurement of Laptop, Computer Desktop
and Monitor to be used for Universal Health Care” under Bid No. B20245730 and PhilGEPS
Reference No. 11431791 published on November ¢, 2024. In a letter dated October 24,
2024, the requisitioning office, Provincial Health Office, requested the Bids and Awards
Committee to change the mode of procurement from Competitive Bidding to Shopping-

B due fo urgent need of the said items. The said request was granted by the Committee
during the meeting on November 8, 2024.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

Issued this 14" day of November, 2024.

ATTY. RALPH P. DELA'GRUZ, LT. COL., PA (RET)
Provincial Administrator
BAC Chairperson
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